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Hillsboro, Ohio, November 3, 2022- Highland Health Providers is pleased to announce that Dr. Larry 

Holland will be joining Physicians for Women full time for gynecology services. Dr. Holland graduated 

from the University of Osteopathic Medicine and Health Sciences in Iowa in 1991, and then completed 

his residency at Genesys Regional Medical Center in Michigan. He went on and completed a Fellowship 

in Minimally Invasive Gynecological Surgery at Wright State University Boonshoft School of Medicine. 

Dr. Holland is Board Certified in Obstetrics and Gynecology. To schedule a gynecology appointment with 

Dr. Holland, please call Physicians for Women at 937.393.3406. 
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